 
BLUFF DALE WATER SUPPLY CORP
Monthly Board Meeting 
December 18, 2024

Recitation of Authority

Bluff Dale Water Supply Corporation's monthly board meeting was cancelled for December 18, 2024, due to various circumstances. 

			
DATED: December 18, 2024
						________________________________
						Deborah Morris– Secretary/Treasurer

APPROVED:

___________________________________
DENNIS MCNAUGHTEN, President	
